2% THE DISTRICT

.‘,' WATER @ SEWER

February 16, 2018
Village of McComb Owners, Business Owners & Residents:
Re: Wastewater Treatment Plant Replacement Project

Dear Owners and Residents:

The Northwestern Water and Sewer District (“The District”) will be
constructing a new wastewater treatment plant in 2018 to serve your area. This
new plant will replace the existing facility which is beyond its useful life and will
satisfy the Ohio EPA’s Schedule of Compliance requirements including the
elimination of bypass pumping.

A public meeting has been scheduled for Wednesday, February 28,
2018 at 6:30 p.m. at the McComb American Legion, located at 323 S. Todd
Street, McComb, Ohio. At this meeting, we will share project information
including design, costs and a project timeline. You are invited to attend and
hear this information.

Sincerely

Jerry Greiner
President

JG/smk

cc:  Village of McComb Mayor & Council
Denise Plummer, PDG
Tom Stalter, NWWSD
Internal File

Responsible for every drop.
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